LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION

COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 5th JUNE 2015 1.00PM

COMMITTEE ATTENDING

Samantha Brookes, Joan Byrne (Ticketing), Ste Cuddy, Jeanette Evans, Tommy Hutchinson (Vice-Chairperson), Ian Littlewood & David Smith.
APOLOGIES
Steve Evans & Keith Graham.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· Condolences were given to Jeanette following the news of her father’s passing.
· One of the three requests to write an article for the newsletter that was given out at the LDSA Dinner has been returned up to now.
TICKETING UPDATE
· The ticket office has offered 4 wheelchair users from the season ticket waiting list the chance to purchase season tickets, appropriate letters have been sent out to them.

· The Members sale is provisionally set for 6th July, but this is subject to the building work and whether the ticket office is able to open, although alternative arrangements will be considered.

· The details for the Auto Cup scheme enrolment will be announced on the website shortly.  

FUNDING UPDATE
· We are investigating the possibility charges for guests at future events.
EIA UPDATE
· Nothing available due to EIA absence from work.

MEMBERSHIP
· Membership numbers are 211 to date.

· We are to investigate and discuss a membership fee for the coming year and will discuss this at next meeting.

SOCIAL UPDATE

· Nothing available.

SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· Nothing available.

DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNICATIONS
· The D & C Secretary is to investigate group membership for organisations like nursing homes and schools.
· Social media site and awareness building up nicely. Facebook members are now up to 646.

· Discussion had with the new President Robbie Fowler with a view to having a proactive presidency.

· A request was received for fundraising from grass roots girls/school football. This is to be referred to the Foundation.
· A general e-mail to be drawn up to send to former players and celebrities for awareness about the LDSA.
· Investigate the possibility of a sponsor for the newsletter.

· Consider a ‘pinned’ document to our social media sites outlining the use of photographs after the recent confusion from the Player of the Year Party.
AOB

· None
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 10th July 2015. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 931. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
